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 3rd November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
BBC Children In Need Appeal 
 
We have decided again to join in with others around the UK to participate in fundraising for 
‘Children In Need’. This year our school house ‘Pines’ will be leading us all in supporting this charity. 
 
On Friday 17th November in exchange for a £1 donation, children may come to school wearing their 
own clothes wearing something spotty/yellow.  In addition if children have purchased any Children 
In Need accessories e.g. headbands etc. then these can also be worn. Please can the £1 donation be 
brought to school by your child to hand to their class teacher on Friday, 17th November 
 
The children from Pines house have also decided that each class will participate in the BBC Children 
In Need ‘Bearpees Challenge’ with Joe Wickes. Children will see how may ‘Bearpees’ their class can 
complete in 10 minutes.   
 
We are also selling the Children In Need wristbands and pens for £1 each.  These will be on sale from 
Monday, 13th November 2023.   
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle 
Head Of School 
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